
From: Barbara Jarvis [mailto:fbjlr@sbcglobal.net]  

Sent: Sunday, November 23, 2014 2:07 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Turk pollutants 

 

Dear Mr. Szenher, please do whatever you can to keep the Turk coal power plant from increasing its toxic pollutant 

injections into our rivers, land, and air.  If they did not estimate their waste materials accurately when applying for the 

permit, then they must bear the consequences of their mistake.  Our health, our economy, and our future survival are 

already suffering enough.  We cannot allow them to speed the pace at which these deadly effects are accumulating 

for our future generations. 

 

Thank you for your attention.  Barbara Jarvis, 5 Charleston Place, Little Rock, AR 72205. 

 


